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BREAK IN ENROLLMENT
LAPU students may take a break from enrollment in classes for less
than three semesters or consecutive terms by notifying their designated
student support staff member. These absences however are determined
by the university as not meeting the definition of an approved leave
of absence (LOA) under Title IV regulations. Students who take an
academic LOA are not permitted to complete the coursework they
began prior to the LOA without retaking their courses as mandated
by 34 CFR 668.22(d)(1)(vii) (https://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx/?
rgn=div8&node=34:3.1.3.1.34.2.39.12). Students who take an LOA
are reported as withdrawn from their coursework and are subject
to R2T4 (https://fsapartners.ed.gov/knowledge-center/library/fsa-
assessments/2019-04-02/return-title-iv-funds/) requirements. Students
who do not attend for three full semesters or consecutive terms will need
to reapply to the university.
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